
 
 
 
 
 
 

29th MARCH 2015 

A warm welcome is given to visitors sharing in our  

worship today 

Service led by the Worship Group 

PARADE SERVICE 

 

HYMNS  

REJOICE AND SING 

209, 195, 141, 603 

 

READING 

Luke 19  v 38-40 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Church flowers this week - 

Barbara and Frank McHugh—Memories 

 

Leyland.urc.org.uk 

 



After the service there is opportunity for fellowship, to have a 

chat and a cup of tea/juice in the church hall. 

Communion will be shared on the 2nd Sunday of each month. 

Grape juice is used for communion. 

 

CHILD FRIENDLY CHURCH 
We strive to be a ‘child friendly’ church. Any visitors with  

children are welcome to join in Junior church—the children leave the 

service after the Offertory is taken, accompanied by our volunteer 

leaders. All our leaders have been CRB cleared. The children will be 

brought back into the church hall after the service.  

In the front pew on the right of the church in front of the screen 

there is a soft play area—please feel free to sit there and make use 

of this area. Also there are peg bags in the front porch containing  

crayons/books etc to keep older children amused—please ask for one. 

Please do not worry if your baby cries but if you wish to leave you may 

use the door on the right of the church (under the display screen) to 

go into the church hall. 
 

DISABLED ACCESS 
There is room for a wheelchair by the side of one of the pews on the 

right aisle of the church and also at the front. 

There is a platform lift to take you through to the church hall and for 

access to disabled toilet facilities from the hall. 

 

MITE SCHEME 
The white tins in the front porch are for collecting 5 pence 

pieces. These buy a sachet of salt/sugar to combat  

dehydration.  

 

 Last week 131 lives were ‘saved’  

 Total of lives ‘saved’ so far this year—1367 

 

PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU TURN OFF YOUR MOBILE 

PHONE DURING THE SERVICE 



TUESDAY 31st 
Guild 2pm 

  

2ND APRIL MAUNDY THURSDAY SERVICE  7.30 PM 

 

GOOD FRIDAY WALK OF WITNESS 

CHURCHES TOGETHER IN LEYLAND 
The Annual Walk of Witness on 3rd April starts at St. Mary’s Church, 

Broadfield Drive at 9:30a.m. The route will be along Broadfield Drive 

and Golden Hill to St. John’s Church, Leyland Lane. There will be a short 

service at 10:30a.m. which will be an All Age service especially “child 

friendly”.  

Refreshments to follow.  

 

Good Friday (April 3rd) 
Hunger Lunch - for the work of Christian Aid,  

St Andrew’s Church Hall, Longton  11.30am - 1.00pm 

 

Soup, roll and butter, cheese, 

tea or coffee 

£5.00 (Voluntary contribution for children)   

Tickets available from Cath Greenlees:  tel. 613500 

and Church Christian Aid representatives. 

It is not essential to have a ticket.  Just come along on the day. 

 

The money raised will go towards a Christian Aid Partnership Project for  

Maternity and Child Health Care in Kenya. 

 

SPRING FAIR 

SATURDAY 11TH APRIL 10am-1pm 

Items required for tombola, raffle, cake stall etc please.  

Also offers of help on the day would be appreciated. 

See Mollie for details 

 
 

 



 

 

ADVANCE NOTICE—Date for your diary. 

CHURCH OUTING 6TH JUNE 

Details to follow in due course 
 

18TH JULY 

SOUTHPORT CONVENTION CENTRE 

The URC Big Day Out will be a fun day with quiz, games, Bible 

study etc and bookings are now being taken. 

Cost £7 if booked before 5th April. £10 each if booked later. 

Under 18’s FREE 

Names are to be taken by Linda Barnes or Ann Gill 

Book early! 

 

MONTHLY LUNCHEON 

To be held on the first Tuesday of each month 

No charge but donations would be welcome 

 

Please remember the Food Bank box which is located in 

the left hand side of the porch, any contributions would 

be most welcome 

 
CREDIT UNION Open each week on Tuesday, 2-3pm 

Leyland United Reformed Church 

Hough Lane - Door B on Quin Street 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any items for the notices  please contact Linda Kay 

by Thursday on lindakay@blueyonder.co.uk 


